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Firstly, we would like to say thank you for all your
support through this challenging period. We have
been encouraged by the response to our last
update and we are extremely grateful for your
prayers and financial support. We trust in the Lord
to sustain us through these difficult �mes and we
pray that you are all safe and well at home.

As we approach the end of April we have been
reviewing the current situa�on and looking to
make the right decisions to preserve the work
here at Sizewell Hall, whilst ensuring we con�nue
to adhere to the latest guidance.

In light of this, Sizewell Hall will now remain
closed un�l the end of June. We are con�nuing to
contact and work with the churches and groups
affected by the closure. The decision has also
been made to furlough a por�on of the staff team
for a few weeks.

We plan to then review these measures at the
end of May, and also determine if the closure
needs to extend beyond the end of June.

While some of our staff are on furlough please
be aware that for some queries, in par�cular
those related to Bookings and Accounts, there
may be a delay in our response. If your query
is more urgent please contact the email
address or phone number at the bo�om of
this update so that one of the remaining
members of staff can answer your query as
soon as possible.

As you can see from the pictures below, Paul
and Chris are working hard to maintain and
develop the hall and grounds, ready for when
we can finally welcome you all here once
again.
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If you would like to support us
financially please donate here

sizewellhall.org.uk/support/donate
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